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Now in its second year, the St Andrews Institute of Legal and Constitutional Research (ILCR) has built upon its 

successes in the 2015 - 2016  academic year and experienced another busy, enjoyable, and intellectually stimulat-

ing period of activity.  

Over the past year, the ILCR has enjoyed success in a number of areas: internationally recognised academic pub-

lications; innovative public engagement activities; unique research projects; world-leading workshops; and the 

award of major research grants. At the beginning of the 2016 Martinmas term the ILCR also welcomed the first 

students on the Instituteõs new Legal and Constitutional Research M.Litt, studying a range of topics including 

international law, political history and medieval and early-modern law.  

The 2017 - 2018 academic year promises to be equally stimulating. It will witness the first full year of activity on a 

major ERC Advanced Grant funded project on medieval legal history undertaken within the ILCR, the arrival of 

the second cohort of students taking the Legal and Constitutional Research M.Litt degree, and the development 

of further innovative research projects.  

This report contains information about the activities of the Institute and its members over the course of the 2016 

- 2017 academic year. 
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The Legal and Constitutional Studies M.Litt 2016 - 2017 cohort with Professor Caroline 

Humfress: Photo - Friederike Ritzmann  


